
 
 
 
 
 
 
General Licensing Committee 
18 October 2006 
 
 
11/06 Gambling Act Final Draft Statement of Principles 
 
The Committee considered a report from the Director of Environmental 
Services that detailed the Gambling Act final draft statement of principles, the 
recommendations made by the cross party working group and comments and 
information obtained from the consultation process. 
 
The Chair thanked the cross party working group for the work they had put in 
to the statement.  The Chair also thanked Councillor Khan for his involvement 
as the previous chair of the Committee.   
 
The Chair reported that the three casinos in the City had been written to 
asking if the Committee could visit them to see how they operate and the 
methods that they use.  Once a response had been received Committee 
members would be provided with details.  
 
 
Resolved  
 

1. To approve the recommendations of the Cross party Working 
Group.  

 
2. To recommend to Council to adopt the final draft version of the 

Gambling Act Statement of Principles. 
 

3. To note the comments and information obtained from the 
consultation process. 
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